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(Middletown, NY)- State Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) announced today that the

Town of Goshen has been awarded a $50,000 grant for the construction of a salt storage shed

for the Highway Department. The grant was secured through the State and Municipal

Facilities Program, money for which was appropriated in the 2017-2018 State Budget.

“I’m pleased to support the Town of Goshen with this $50,000 grant for the construction of a

salt shed,” said Senator Bonacic. “This new salt shed will undoubtedly help to improve

operations at the highway department, but it will save the Town taxpayers money”

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/john-j-bonacic/landing


Town of Goshen Supervisor Douglas Bloomfield said, “This grant will be used to make

modifications to our existing salt shed, which will add much-needed capacity and be

friendlier to the surrounding environment. The Town of Goshen is very grateful for Senator

Bonacic’s continued advocacy and support.”


